Community Portgordon Post — Biggest issue was ice on the road. Pringle
remarked that in past years people all helped and didn’t leave it to the
Council. Donald reported that he and others clean their own pavements
but Moray Council clear the roads.

Fochabers — An update on the Xmas lights. The trees have grown over
the lights £5000 was raised for new lights ad the Village Association put
them up last weekend. Roger mentioned the Health Walk every Monday
then a visit to the cosy café afterwards. There is also and autumn club
which is held regularly. The previous owner of the running shop has
retired and the new owner is not changing the shop and will be selling the
same goods. Donald brought up the dangerous junction at East Street. A
SLOW sign was put up and nothing else done. There is still concerns
about this and no one has been contacted. High Street — The parking on
the High Street was discussed and various ideas were suggested and will
be discussed again at our next meeting. A Resilience booklet has been
received in the post by everyone. This notes the precautions that should
be taken in an emergency such as flooding etc.

SpeyBay — No representative no report

Date of Next Meeting: 31 January 2024 at 7.00pm by Zoom




